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Report from the Deputy City Manager for Development recommending the City Manager be authorized to
enter into a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with Liberty Utilities and the New Hampshire Preservation
Alliance toward the preservation of the former Gas Holder Building. (Pulled from consent by Councilor
Fennessy.)
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